

PURBROOK INFANT SCHOOL ALDERMOOR ROAD EAST, PURBROOK PO7 5NQ

Telephone: 023 9261 0761

Email: adminoffice@purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk

Headteacher: Lisa A de Carteret

Assistant Headteachers: Zoe Bailey and Paul Stray School Business Manager: Hazel K Dean



20 October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Parent Feedback

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for coming along to our various workshops this half term and the informal drop in that took place. It was so good to see so many of you there and to have time to chat informally.

We would normally have our formal parent evening meets this half term, however we have listened to feedback that they are often a little early and you would rather have them later in the term when we have more academic data/progress to share with you. We have listened! These will now be the week of the 27 November. In the meantime, if you have any pressing concerns or news you would like to share please know our doors are always open!

As a school community we want all our stakeholder voices to be heard. I have spent time over the last few weeks chatting with the children to get their views on our September transition and would now love to hear your voice and your views.

Please could you spend five minutes answering this short questionnaire, it's only four questions and is only focusing on a brief part of school life! This way we can gauge what we are doing right and where we can improve moving forward.

Google Form

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs L A de Carteret

Headteacher